
  

 
CFE Adds TPH and Clearing Firm List to Customer Web Portal 
 
Reference ID:  C2020112400 

Overview  

Applicable Cboe Exchange: CFE  
 
Effective December 4, 2020, a list of Cboe Futures Exchange, LLC (“CFE”) Trading Privilege Holders (TPHs) 
and clearing firms will be made available for reference in the Customer Web Portal.  

Technical Details 

On the effective date, a new “TPHs and Clearing Firms” tool will be available under the Cboe Exchange 
Tools menu of the Customer Web Portal. The tool will display the TPH name, class of participation, and 
trading capacity details. No new privileges are required; therefore, this list can be viewed by any portal 
user.  

Testing Opportunities 

This functionality will be available in the Certification Customer Web Portal on December 1, 2020.   

Additional Information 

For more information, please refer to the following technical specifications:   

 US Customer Web Portal Specification 
 
Please contact the Cboe Trade Desk for support or with any questions.   

    
We appreciate your business. Our trading community inspires and drives our mission of defining markets. 
 
CFE Trade Desk 
312.786.8700 
cfetradedesk@cboe.com 
 

https://markets.cboe.com/account/login/
https://certification.bats.com/account/login/
https://cdn.cboe.com/resources/membership/US_Customer_Web_Portal_Specification.pdf
mailto:cfetradedesk@cboe.com

	Overview
	Technical Details
	Testing Opportunities
	Additional Information

